
The Big Collection!
We will be collecting donations to sell at the Bonneville School Fair on Sunday 10th July.

Collection bins will be put out Monday 4th July – Friday 8th July at pick up and drop off 
outside the main school gate. We will be collecting the following items : 
1. Second hand toys
2. Second hand uniforms
3. Tombola Prizes

Thank you for helping to raise money for our fabulous school – SEE YOU AT THE FAIR!


